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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and achievements  
include:  
 
Zidane from Year 1 who was awarded a ‘student of the week’  
certificate in his karate class and Hafeez from Year 3 who  
received a certificate for cooking and learning to make healthy food. 
There were also lots of children who received their Book  
Bingo certificates, those were: Rishaan from Year 5, Hafsa and 
Esmee from Year 3,  and Ashar and Syed from Year 6.  
 
 
Well done! 
 
Please remember to join us for our 
‘Celebration Assembly’ every Friday 
morning at 9am.  
 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Luthfur 
Year 2 - Leah & Danyal 
Year 3 - Hafeez & Aisha 
Year 4 - Ayaan 
 
Our Year 5 swimmer of the week was Henry! 
Well done everyone! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
 
Isabella & Ethan from Reception, Aqsa from Year 
1, Ayana from Year 2, Sophia, Aisha and Zainab 
from Year 3, Ali and Alesha from Year 4 and Mansi from Year 5.  
Mrs Mather also had a birthday this week! 
 
Congratulations! 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded 
to these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and values 
they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Mohan 
Year 5 – Gracie-Lea 
Year 4 - All of Year 4 for their amazing 
Learning Showcase on the Romans! 
Year 3 - Jason 
Year 2 - Nikita & Alisha 
Year 1 - Rueben 
Reception - Sophia 

Dear God, 
Thank you for our pets and for their company and 
friendship. 
Help us to care for them well and to treat them with 
gentleness and kindness, 
Today and always. 
Amen  

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

February Half Term - A reminder that the children will finish 
for the holidays at 3:10pm today.  
School will re-open to everyone on Monday 19th February.  
We hope you enjoy the break with your family and friends.  
 
Can we also remind everybody to check their  
children’s PE pumps still fit and that the kit will 
be ready to bring back in after the holidays. 
Thank you.  

Attendance Certificates 
We gave out 118 certificates this afternoon 
for those children who achieved 96% or 
more attendance this term. 
 
Well done, the class that had 
the best attendance overall 
was Year 6. 
 
A brilliant achievement.  


